
STAYING IN TOUCH 

10th October 2017 

 

Dear Parents and Friends, 
 
Welcome back to Term 4. 
 

We begin with our PatR reading and comprehension tests for children in Years 2-6. 
 

These tests will support us in measuring the level of student achievement in our major 2017 goal. 
 

17th & 18th October: Next week we see our Year 1 students attending the Penrith Lakes Education Centre. 
 

We ask for your prayers for Mrs McKay, Mrs Petersen and Mrs Mastrosa who are recovering from recent    
illness. 
 

UNIFORM SHOP: 
Our Uniform Shop will be CLOSED until further notice due to a joint decision between the School and the 
Catholic Education Diocese of Parramatta (“CEDP”) to hand over to an outside company.  This change to our 
uniform shop is consistent with quite a number of other schools within our Diocese who are also working 
with this new organisation called School Locker.  We understand that School Locker will be able to supply not 
only uniforms but school equipment, including learning technology devices. 
 

We do believe that this decision is a positive step forward to ensure that our whole school focus will able to 
be on our students’ educational growth. 
 

We would like to assure you that we are working closely with School Locker to ensure that the high quality of 
garment will continue to be sold at affordable prices. 
 

We also will continue to learn from you through your feedback which we will pass on to our supplier. 
Therefore, at this time, we are unable to sell uniforms or take orders and apologise for any inconvenience 
this may cause our families.  As soon as the shop is open and ready to re commence, families will be advised. 
It is our intention to carry on offering pre-loved uniforms to our school community and we are currently 
working out how this will operate within our school. 
 

Thank you for your understanding. 
 

BOOK COVERING: 
If you are able to assist in book covering could you please see one the Year 6 Teachers.   
All equipment needed will be supplied. 
 

MEL’S TASTY BITE CANTEEN: 
Mel’s Tasty Bite Canteen has a new updated Summer Menu Price List.  
Please use this new price list. 
 
 
Love One Another, 
John Laffan 
PRINCIPAL 



 



 



 







 



 


